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August 31, 1992

Steven Sarisohn, Esq.
350 Veterans Highway
Commack, NY 11725

Dear Mr. Sarisohn,

On behalf of the residents at APPLE, I would like to thank you
for your presentation at our Career Forum on July 29. The
information you shared painted a real picture of the demands,
challenges and rewards of being an attorney. Your responses
were sensitive, insightful and humorous.

The Career Forum stimulated a great deal of discussion about
career exploration and planning. This assists me in preparing
the residents for their return to the community. Words cannot
express my thanks for being instrumental in this process.

In addition, I would Tike to express my thanks for your on-going
involvement and support on the Career Forum Committee. You are
certainly an invaluable, reliable resource!
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Donna B1rt1ey by
Supervisor of Vocational Services
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